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This summer, 2 graduate courses informing teachers and ultimately students about climate change will be offered through TIDE and Benedictine University. The courses will be held at the Center for Professional Learning in Wheaton and 1) will cultivate understanding of the new CLI-FI (climate fiction) genre, and 2) help teachers to be aware of information regarding climate change so that they can incorporate those understandings into classroom practice. 

The graduate courses are offered at a reduced rate through TIDE and will be scheduled as follows:

	EDUC 521TB   An Introduction to Climate Change Fiction 
Offered June 16, 17,18, 23,24,25 Summer 2020 
EDUC 521TA  Teaching and Learning about Climate Change
Offered July 21, 22, 23, 28, 29, 30 Summer 2020 




